
From: Parent 

Sent: 2009  
To: NOPE Task Force 

Subject: Contact Form Submission  

 

Comments: Hello, I just wanted to thank you for the eye opening program that was presented 

the other night. I did my "homework" as asked and was amazed at what I had (not locked up I 

might add). I didn't think I would have much because I moved 4 years ago and thought I had 

gotten rid of most of my prescriptions. I was so wrong as I had prescriptions (Oxycontin, 

Percocet etc) from giving birth to my children and a herniated disc from the 1990's. I will be 

dropping off these medications and some others at Operation Medicine Cabinet on May 30th. I 

trust my kids (not so sure about their friends) but it seems stupid to take a chance with thier lives 

or someone elses. My remaining medications are now listed and locked up. It only took about a 

1/2 hour to go through everything and lock it up. Now I have peace of mind that I have taken one 

more step in keeping my children (and maybe others) safe. Thanks again for the eye opening 

information.  

 


